
NOTICE
The  regularly  scheduled
meeting  on  Wednesday,
September 18,  2024, of  The
Board of Directors West View
Water  Authority  has  been
canceled.  The  meeting  will
now be held on Wednesday
September  25,  2024.  Said
meeting will be held in Room
200A  of  the  Administration
Building at 210 Perry Highway,
Pittsburgh, PA 15229 and shall
begin at  4:00 P.M. prevailing
time.
It  is  requested  that  anyone
wishing to be placed on the
agenda submit their request in
writing  to  the  Board  of
Directors.
It  is  further  advised  that
anyone addressing the Board
of  Directors  shall  have  five
minutes to do so. The Board of
Directors reserves the right to
have  adequate  time  to
investigate and respond.

Dennis A. Watson
Chairman


